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Applications Now Being Accepted for the White Plains Mayor’s Youth Council 
  

White Plains, NY – September 22, 2016.  The White Plains Youth Bureau is now accepting applications for 

The Mayor’s Youth Council.  The Youth Council is an exciting environment for students to explore ethical 

leadership principles, learn about the value of community service and civic leadership and be inspired to bring 

passionate service and change to their community.  The Youth Council is open to any high school student who 

lives in the City of White Plains.  Meetings are held bi-weekly on Wednesday evenings at the White Plains 

Youth Bureau.  

 

The first meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 28, 2016, 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. at the Youth Bureau 

(computer room), which is located at 11 Amherst Place in White Plains.  Applications may be obtained in 

person at the Youth Bureau or on the Youth Bureau website, www.WhitePlainsYouthBureau.org.  

 

Have questions or want more information? Contact Catherine Valenzuela at (914) 422-1378 or 

cvalenzuela@whiteplainsny.gov 

 
2016 Meeting Dates 

September 28th         October 5th  
October 26th         November 2nd  

November 16th            November 30th      
December 14th            December 21st    

 
2017 Meeting Dates 

January 4th         January 18th  
February1st          February 15th  

March 1st          March 15th  
March 29th         April 5th  
April 19th         May 3rd  
May 17th          May 31st  
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